
         

TREE REMOVAL NOTICE 
 

 
 

Trees are one of our most important natural assets and Inner West Council is 
committed to increasing our tree canopy with new tree plantings that will improve 
our urban environment. To find out more visit www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au   

For general information about the GreenWay visit 
www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/greenway or contact the GreenWay Engagement 
Officer, Magda Jansen on 02 9392 5525 (Tue & Thu) or email 
magda.jansen@innerwest.nsw.gov.au  

Date 20 September 2023 

Location Corner of Edward Street and Old Canterbury 
Road (side of 46 Edward Street, Summer Hill) 
 

Tree Species 3x Brush Box 
(Lophostemon confertus) 

Reason for removal To allow for establishment of temporary 
construction access for the GreenWay 
missing links project, as there is no other 
feasible access point available. This planned 
tree removal has been reviewed and 
consented to by Council’s Tree Team.  

Replacement planting 5x advanced semi-mature replacement 
Brush Box (Lophostemon confertus) trees 
are scheduled to be planted as part of the 
GreenWay design. Additional mixed native 
plantings will also be provided around the 
new trees creating increased net 
biodiversity.  
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